

HEALTH SERVICES AGENCY

October 18, 1996

MidCoast Comm. Council P.O. Box 64 Moss Beach, CA 94038

Dear Chairperson and Members of the Board:

The San Mateo County Board of Supervisors recently approved the amendment of the regulations of individual onsite wastewater treatment and disposal systems. I want to thank you for your assistance with this process and your comments. I have provided several copies of the new regulations for your review.

Key changes of the regulations include the following:

Authorization of system installers Authorization of soil percolation testers Exception and appeal process Property line set backs Performance standards

Please review these new regulations. I have instructed by staff to meet with you at your convenience to answer any questions that you might have regarding implementation of these regulations on any other concerns. You may contact Jennifer Stone or Keith Hashiguchi at 363-4305.

Sincerely,

Brian Zamora, REHS, MPH Director, Environmental Health

BZ:RW:ms

cc: Jennifer Stone Keith Hashiguchi

SAN MATEO COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
RUBEN BARRALES • MARY GRIFFIN • TOM HUENING • TED LEMPERT • MICHAEL D. NEVIN

HEALTH SERVICES AGENCY DIRECTOR MARGARET TAYLOR ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES DIVISION DIRECTOR BRIAN ZAMORA, MPH, REHS

590 HAMILTON STREET, REDWOOD CITY, CALIFORNIA 94063 PHONE (415) 363-4305 • TDD (415) 573-3206 • FAX [415] 363-7882